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49th Annual Meeting – POSTPONED 

 
Monday March 23rd, 2020 

5:30pm @ 7271 CR 203, Durango CO 81301 

  

 

A Newsletter was mailed out towards the end of March with the following included: the 2020 Annual 

Meeting scheduled in March was postponed due to the COVID 19 outbreak. In the next couple of months, 

the Board of Directors and General Manager will be working towards determining when the postponed 

meeting will be held. Once a new date is decided upon, notice of the meeting will be publicized in the 

Durango Herald, posted on our website, and new proxies will be mailed out to all voting members of 

Animas Water Company.   

 

 

The Board and General Manager addressed possible future dates for holding the Annual Meeting at 

subsequent Board of Directors meetings, and due to the ongoing pandemic and gathering restrictions 

imposed by the CDPHE and San Juan Basin Health Department, it was determined that no annual meeting 

would be held in 2020. 


